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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope you are all well. It has been lovely to welcome you back to school this week. 
 
Here we are at the end of the first week of term and what a wonderful week it has been! The children 
look so smart in their new uniform – please ensure that this standard is maintained. It is a vital part of 
what we call ‘The Red Lane Way’. 
 
This week the children have been learning about what it means to be a pupil at Red Lane and how to 
follow ‘The Red Lane Way’. The Red Lane Way is our code and way to be and it is for all pupils, families 
and staff to follow. A big part of this is our core values and also our rewards. This week has seen the launch 
of our Values Champion award. Each week a Values Champion will be selected from each class. This will 
be someone who demonstrates our core values such as respect, resilience and kindess. These children 
will be acknowledged in our star assembly and then receive a special treat. You will also receive a postcard 
home to tell you that your child was the Values Champion that week.  
 
You will be receiving lots of information over the coming weeks via Class Dojo. Please look our for events 
on our parent calendar. We have lots pf parent workshops which have been designed to give you 
information and give you chance to come along and work with your child in school. Please take advantage 
of these opportunities.  
 
I look forward to another successful year at Red Lane and to working with our families in order to provide 
the very best for our children. Your cooperation and support of the school and its staff is greatly 
appreciated and vital for the children to continue to develop as amazing learners and successful, 
responsible and respectful future citizens.   

 

Mrs Driver 
Head of School 
 
 
 
 


